ST. ANDREW'S PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH, MANLY



Minister: Rev. Derek J.G. Bullen t. Th.

The Manse: 1 Kangaroo St., MANLY, 2095

Phone: (02) 9976-2801 Fax: 9976-0670

E-mail: djgbullen@bigpond.com

Session Clerk: Dr. John W. Begg Phone: 9949-2046

Email: begg@people.net.au

11th August, 2008.

Mr. Wayne Richmond, 38 Alleyne Avenue, NORTH NARRABEEN, NSW. 2101

Dear Wayne,

Once again your group presented a Programme that was enjoyed by all and you and your members are to be congratulated on the excellence of your performance. The collection raised \$610.00 and cheques to the value of \$305.00 have been sent to the Northern Beaches Interchange and the Allowah Presbyterian Childrens Hospital.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Session Clerk.